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New email alert provides notice to residents seeking Council agendas
and minutes
Residents encouraged to stay informed by signing up

Summary
Residents of Nanaimo can now receive email notifications alerting them to recently posted agendas or minutes for
any Council or Committee meeting. Signing up is easy; simply complete the registration process on the City's
website and choose the meetings you want to be notified about.

*UPDATE: This feature was retired with the launch of the new City of Nanaimo website in August 2017.

Strategic Link: By keeping citizens informed of meetings, the City of Nanaimo is delivering on its strategic priority
of taking responsibility.

Key Points
● UPDATE: This feature was retired with the launch of the new City of Nanaimo website in August 2017.
● You will receive an email every time new agendas or minutes are posted.
● You can customize your alerts to receive notices about specific committees and commissions.
● It's easy to sign up online.

Quotes
"This handy new feature provides our residents with a convenient, fast and efficient way to receive information
about Council and Committee meetings without the need to regularly check the City's website for updates."

Guillermo Ferrero
Director of Legislative Services and IT

City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Chris Jackson
Manager, Legislative Services
City of Nanaimo
250-755-4489

Philip Cooper
Communications Manager
City of Nanaimo
250-755-4532

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/ZRsEbd

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR141008NewEmailAlertProvidesNoticeToResidentsSeekingCouncilAgendasAndMinutes.html

